

St. Benedict School

PRINCIPAL NEWS & ANNOUNCEMENTS

HAPPY ST. PADDY'S DAY!



GRADE NEWS

TUITION PAYMENT OPTIONS FOR 2017-18

It's time to make decisions regarding your tuition payments for next year. If you want to make any changes to your current payment date or frequency, please complete the Tuition Payment Change form for 2017-2018. You can find it on the St. Benedict School website or in this week's packet. The completed form must be returned by Friday, April 7. You may either send the completed form into school with your child or scan it to Diane Laskowski at laskowski@stbenedictnj.org. If you do not wish to make any changes, you do not need to submit a form.

STUDENT COUNCIL

On Tuesday, March 21st, the Student Council will be sponsoring a Welcome Spring \$1 dress down. Let's

say goodbye to the cold weather and show off our favorite spring colors. For \$1 students can wear their favorite spring colored shirt with their uniform pants, jumper or skirt.

GRADES 5 AND 6 MRS. TUTTLE

5A, 5B, 6A & 6B participated in Pi Day. They measured and calculated circumferences and areas of circles and pies. They made chains of over 250 digits of pi. They also enjoyed many pies donated by the following families: Assenza, Cawley, Ferris, Jacob, Kreiger, Lugay, Tantillo, Armstrong, Jackson, Javier, Liguori, Loniewski, MacDermott, Harden, Nelson, Kolb, and Patrizio. Thank you to all.







GRADE 6A MRS. TUTTLE

6A and Bullying Workshop presented by St. John Vianney High School Students



GRADE 3A MRS. D'AMORE

Mrs. D'Amore's 3A class completed a Stem project in the Makerspace this week. The students constructed rainbows and small bridges from pennies.







CLUBS AND PARENT ASSOCIATIONS

ASNA

The morning meeting scheduled for Tuesday, March 14th has been rescheduled to Thursday, March 30th at 9:30 AM in the Fr. Anderson library. All parents are welcome to attend.

ARTS ASSOCIATION

Place your pre-order for flowers for your special Peter Pan Jr. performer now. See the weekly packet for the order form.

REMINDERS

- Confirmation for our eighth graders will take place today, 3/17 from 4:00-5:00 pm.
- Report cards will be distributed on Friday, 3/17.
- The "I Love St. Benedict" T-Shirt order deadline has been extended to Friday, March 24th. See order form in the weekly packet.

Please click on the button below to access all of the newsletter attachments for the week.

Principal's Newsletter Packet



www.facebook.com/SBSprincipal/



